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CRM-2546 Washington, D.C. 20530 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter dated 
March 8, 1982. 

A copy of your letter has been referred to the Office of 
Privacy and Information Appeals. 

Sincerely,    
E./ ROSS BUCKLEY, Chief - 

Freedom of Information/Privacy Axt/Unit 
Criminal Division


